
 

 

Friday 1 July 2016 

Colleges Scotland’s Comment on European Funding 

Shona Struthers, Chief Executive, Colleges Scotland said:  

“Colleges in Scotland receive European funding which helps to deliver high quality courses that 

benefit students, society and the economy.   

“Whilst the detail of the full impact of the vote to leave the EU will take time to become clear, it is 

evident that the college sector benefits from European funding.  

“It is important that the potential financial impacts to the college sector are monitored and Colleges 

Scotland is working closely with the Scottish Government and Scottish Funding Council to ensure 

that any impact on income for the sector can be addressed.   

“We will do what we can to ensure that colleges enable staff, students and projects to continue to 

flourish and excel in this new environment”. 
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For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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